NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING

MINUTES – REGULAR MEETING – June 14, 2007

The regular monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was not held on Thursday, June 14, 2007 due to the lack of a quorum.

Mr. Dennison recognized visitors James Beard, Lauri Duesler, Chuck Goodlet, and Lin Linder.  Mr. Dennison introduced the SBDM parent members and teacher members for 2007-08.  

Also recognized were those SBDM members whose term has expired and who will not be serving on the council during the 2007-08 school year – David Fredricks, Vicki Hughes, Aundra Jackson, Mary Parker, Michelle Russell, and Anna Winchell.  Those who were present received an NHHS Trojan Award paperweight as a token of appreciation.

The next regular meeting will be held on July 12, 2007.

__________________________________

Bill Dennison, Principal, Chairman               

